Re: Important information about the 2020 CTPF Teacher Trustee Election

Teachers,
I am writing to share important information about the upcoming Chicago Teachers’ Pension Fund Teacher Trustee Election. 

As you know, teachers participate in a pension plan administered by the Chicago Teachers’ Pension Fund Board of Trustees. The Board includes 12 members, and six of those members are elected by Teachers. I am your CTPF Pension Representative, a link between you and your pension fund.

November 2-6, 2020, CTPF will hold an election for two Teacher Trustees who will serve three-year terms from November 2020 – November 2023.

Candidates Certified
Four members have been certified as candidates for the 2020 Chicago Teachers’ Pension Fund Teacher Trustee Election (in random order).  You can find more information on the Election Central page at www.ctpf.org/2020-election-central. 

Find additional candidate information at the links below: 

Catherine Cunningham-Yee 
www.ctpf.org/post/catherine-cunningham-yee

Mary Esposito-Usterbowski  
www.ctpf.org/post/mary-esposito-usterbowski

Tina Padilla  
https://www.ctpf.org/post/tina-padilla

Philip Weiss 
www.ctpf.org/post/philip-weiss

Voting 
Voting credentials will be sent by U.S. Mail on October 23, 2020, by CTPF’s election agent (YesElections). Voting will be online at www.ctpfteachervotes.org and will open at 8:00 a.m. (CT) on November 2 and close at 5:00 p.m. (CT) on November 6. The election agent will send email reminders when voting opens.

Please vote in the 2020 Teacher Trustee election. 
